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POULIN'S LIQUID INSECTICIDE

COMMERCIAL

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

GUARANTEE: 
PYRETHRINS                             0.420% 
TECHNICAL PIPERONYL BUTOXIDE           3.333%

REGISTRATION NUMBER 13774 

P.C.P. ACT

POULIN'S LIQUID INSECTICIDE is effective as a fog, 
contact or surface spray.

FOR MEAT PACKING PLANTS - use as directed for flying and crawling
insects, taking the necessary precautions as follows:

CAUTION

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING 
KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

THIS PRODUCT CONTAINS PETROLEUM DISTILLATES.

If swallowed, do not induce vomiting.  Get medical attention 
immediately.  Avoid contamination of food.  Food processing 
plants should be fogged when not in operation.  Food should be
removed or covered during treatment.  Food processing equipment
should be covered or thoroughly cleaned before using.  Store away
from heat and flame.  Fabrics which are soiled or dusty may be
stained by insecticidal fogs.

Manufactured by:
N.L. POULIN LTD.
24 Marion Place,
Winnipeg Manitoba

Net Content:
Gallons
Litres



DIRECTIONS FOR USE:

Flying insects:  Exposed stages of flies, fruit flies,
mosquitoes, gnats, bees, wasps, hornets, Indian Meal moths,
angoumois grain moths, mediterranean flour moths. To control
these and similar flying insects, turn off all ventilating
equipment, close all windows and doors.  Fog POULIN'S LIQUID
INSECTICIDE at the rate of 1 ounce per 1,000 cubic feet using the
Jet-Fogger or Permanent Atomizer.  Example:  10' high x 10' long
x 10' wide - 1000 cubic feet.

Keep treated area closed for at least 10 minutes.  Repeat as
necessary.  Do not remain in treated areas and ventilate the area
after treatment is completed.

Crawling insects:  Exposed stages of cockroaches, silverfish,
firebrats, book lice, bedbugs, ants, crickets, spider beetles,
meal worms, cadelles, confused flour beetles, saw-toothed grain
beetles, weevils, desmestids, spider, ticks, lice, millipedes,
centipedes, sowbugs.

For space spray -  turn off all ventilating equipment, close all
doors and windows.

Fog:  POULIN'S LIQUID INSECTICIDE at 2 ounces per 1,000 cubic
feet, using a Jet Fogger, 1600 Fogger or Permanent Atomizer. 
Keep treated area closed for at least 1 hour.  Repeat as
necessary.

For contact or surface spray -  Apply POULIN'S LIQUID INSECTICIDE
using the 610-S Sprayer.  Spray directly on insects where they
are seen.

Spray POULIN'S LIQUID INSECTICIDE at the rate of 10 to 20 seconds
per 1,000 square feet of floor space, coating the surface with a
dew-like mist.

Thoroughly treat harbourages and breeding areas, cracks,
crevices, underside or work tables, behind sinks, and escutcheon
plates, walls, window and door frames, elevator shafts and pits,
behind and under equipment, laundry carts, garbage areas, warm
dark moist areas, void spaces, shelves.  Repeat as necessary.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace



the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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